April 3™, 2009

Senator Kevin Meyer
26™ Alaska legislature

RE: SUPPORT SB 177
SENATE RESOURCES COMMITTEE

Dear Senator Meyer,

The Petersburg Charter Boat Association (PCBA) represents 17 individual charter and lodge
businesses operating 22 active vessels in the sportfishing industry. We have been an active
association since 1991.

The original legislation authorizing the guide license and logbook program has been an extremely
valuable tool in aiding the Alaska Department of Fish and Game and the State of Alaska , in the
collection of data necessary to identify not only who the charter industry is but how they interact
with other user groups. This information is important for the management of Alaska’s resources
and resource users, both sport and commercial.

PCBA supported the original bill and we fully support SB 177 complete with the associated fees
necessary to fund this ongoing program.

Sincerely,

Stan Malcom
President
Petersburg Charter Boat Association

Note: sent via email to Senator Kevin Mever@legis.state.ak.us
Cc: Christine_marasigan/@legis.state.ak.us




